Centerville High School PTO
July 8, 2020

Members present: President - Cambra Edmondson, Vice -
President — Erica Paulson, Scholarship —Melanie Adams,
Secretary — Judy Winfield, Elk Pride — Jen Argue, Coordinating
Principal — John Carroll

The meeting was opened in the CHS parking lot at 7:04 p.m. by
President, Cambra Edmondson. Melanie made a motion to
approve the minutes from the previous meeting.

Principal’s report

The football team has been having skill training and then will
have full practices at this time. There are portable sanitizing
stands set up for practices.

For Fall the High School is ready to come back to school. We
intend to come back and offer full remote to those that
need/want it. Google Classroom will be the center of our
Universe. We will be set up as a block schedule possibly and
limit transitions. The block schedule will be bigger blocks of
time. We plan to have three 50ish minute lunches.

If that option does not work the next step would be remote
learning partial and in school partial.



The Chromebooks will be 1-1. Every student will have a
chromebook checked out to them and it will go back and forth
to school with them every day. For the remote learning choice
the details are yet to be defined.

The water in our building will not be a problem. Kettering’s
water was stagnant. Our water is run periodically so that
doesn’t happen.

The board will decide if our school teaches the remote learning.

Athletics are full steam ahead at this time. We don’t know
what will be the guidelines for fans. All dates will go in the
calendar and will be contingent.

Treasurer’s report

We will vote on proposed budget at a later meeting.

Scholarship

We gave one $1,000 scholarship. A donor gave six $500
scholarships.

Membership

Nothing to report at this time. A mailing will go out when dates
are made. We are pondering on whether we should email
membership or send US mail. ??

Elk Pride



Maybe Candy should be passed out during advisory. 27

Teacher Appreciation

Should we do Lucky Ducks again? Cambra would still like to do
something once a month to recognize a few teachers.

Hospitality

We need a coordinator.

Old business

Nothing at this time.

New business

Nothing at this time.

Please think about the following and come up with
suggestions...

1. How can we do Elk Pride Program on Friday’s for
students?

2. What appreciation can we do for teacher’s monthly?
(bucket list of 10’staff names per month)

Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. by President- Cambra
Edmondson.
Submitted by Judy Winfield/ secretary



